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The Impact on Our Company of a Fire That Occurred at a Supplier’s Factory 
 
 
We, JVCKENWOOD Corporation, would like to inform you the impact on our Company of a fire that 
occurred at a Supplier’s factory in late October. 
 
Due to a delay of the procurement of some components effected by the fire occurred at a Supplier’s factory 
in late October, we expect to experience delays in some of our production in the Automotive Sector and 
the Public Service Sector.  
 
While the details of impact are currently under investigation, the impact on the Company's financial 
results for the current fiscal year is expected to be minor. 

 


